
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear All,  

 

What a fantastic first term we have had!  

 

So far this year…… 

 

• The children have enjoyed our spooktacular disco which raised a fantastic 
£205.30 for the school. 

• SoPhysical kindly donated over 100 tubes of smarties for the children to 
enjoy over half term, this tasty fundraiser brought in a whopping £319.10. 

• The children had fun getting messy creating masterpieces for their very 
own Christmas cards, this festive opportunity raised £44.04. 

• We signed up to the Asda Cashpot for schools scheme, we raised £230.06 
which we will receive in Spring 2025 – thank you to everyone who shopped 
and nominated us! 

• Santa has gifted every child at the school a present, this event was kindly 
sponsored by SoPhysical. 

 

If you are a fan of online shopping, there is a simple way to help raise money by 
shopping through Easy Fundraising.  

You can download the app to your mobile device of visit this link on a desktop 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/create-an-account/ 

Sign up and select Friends of Limington House as your chosen charity. 

Every time you shop at the hundreds of eligible stores, we will receive a 
donation - it’s that easy! So far, our 27 supporters have already raised over 
£84 – just fantastic! 

 

FOLH were able to support the NoColdChild campaign, this gave parents the 
opportunity to purchase a Fat Face coat worth £60 for their child for just £5, 
FOLH also paid £5.  

 

You may have noticed the smart new signs around the school site, these can be 
found on the Early Years classroom and a few others dotted around, FOLH 
were able to provide these to the school. 



 

 

 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to say a huge Thank You to SoPhysical 
Physiotherapy, Paul Cronin at Rootshell, Sainsburys Tadley & Morrisons 
Basingstoke for their generosity of gifts and for sponsoring our events. 

 

If you would like to be more involved with the work we do, help decide what 
funds could be spent on or if you have some ideas for fundraising; you can 
contact us through the adminoffice@limingtonhouse.hants.sch.uk email 
address, come along to our next committee meeting, pop along for an informal 
chat at our next coffee morning or join our Facebook page! 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for supporting our 
events, we look forward to organising some more fun events for the children 
to enjoy next term! 

 

Wishing you and your family a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

 

Kind regards 

Amie Peters 

Chair and Trustee - Friends of Limington House  
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